
Hi Everyone, 
 
As another week ends, I just want to thank you for participating in this week’s town hall meetings.  It is 
so important that we keep in touch – that we hear and see each other and know that we remain a 
strong UCP team continuing to support each other.  As Bob said, we and our clients have endured, both 
personally and professionally, through a tremendously difficult time.  While we still monitor, change, 
and follow protocols while looking forward to better times, let’s all take a breath and look at all we have 
accomplished! 
 
We, at Wolstein, are so glad to see our Memphis and Edendale group home individuals returning to Day 
Services!  As Andy pointed out, they have not left their homes (outside of emergency purposes) for 14 
months!  One more sign of turning the corner! 
 
Warm weather and sun has returned so I hope you can enjoy the outdoors on your own or with others, 
especially those you’ve been unable to spend time with for more than a year.  Have a wonderful 
weekend. 
 
Trish       
 


